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DR. KIMBERLY MULLER PROMOTED

PROFESSOR MINDY MCCREADY PROMOTED

         

PROFESSOR MARTA DIAZ PROMOTED



         

DELTA MU DELTA INDUCTEES                 

                                                                 

                                                                                                       (L-R):  Heather Lamb, Prof. Mindy McCready, Jozie Bontrager                                     

                                                                             

         



                                                                            

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES!!

Front Row L-R:  Holly Hagen, Cami Slater, Rachel Brouwer, Danielle Price, Avery Smith, Dr. Koral Fritz
Back Row L-R:  Dr. Ralf Wilhelms, Callum McKay, Ayla Hilla, Cortney Koch, Angela Hernandez, Mattison Rayman, Mark Strange,



                          Maguire Sharpe, Jaxson Wilkie, Hunter Diehl

 

DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI RECOGNIZED

Pictured L-R:  Prof. Mindy McCready &  Ms. Erin Strang

 

PROF. GERALD ROOT PROMOTED TO PROFESSOR EMERITUS STATUS

                              

       

                                        



Congratulations to all our graduates on your well-deserved success.  The Lukenda School of Business graduated 56 

students with the following degrees:  

6-Accounting 

12-Business Administration 

1-Business Administration-Entrepreneurship

3–Business Administration – International Business                                

12-Business Administration-Management

8-Business Administration-Marketing 

5-Finance and Economics 

2 – Cannabis Business

1-Small Business Administration

1 – Technical Accounting

3–Certificate in E-Marketing

4–General Studies – Business Concentration

Join the community of family, friends, colleagues, and LSSU alumni on July 7 to support a special endowment in honor of Steven Glezen, a 
Lake Superior State University alumnus and community leader. The Steven Glezen Memorial Endowment benefits a junior majoring in any 
Lukenda School of Business academic program at LSSU.




